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General Membership Meeting Notes 

September 5, 2023 

 

Judy Brooke called the meeting called to order at 2:10 p.m. after everyone 

finished their delicious chili-cheese dogs. 

 

DISCUSSION ITEMS: 

• 2024 Club Officer nominations concluded on 8/31/23.  All four officers 

from the 2023 season were nominated to remain in their positions. Judy 

Brooke as President, Vickie Oland as Vice President, Lorna Johnston as 

Secretary and Debbie Steele as Treasurer.   

• An email was sent out on September 1st for Club Officer voting. Please 

complete voting by no later than September 15th. 

• Debbie Steele, our trusty Treasurer, gave me what we have in our accounts: 

o Checking Account:  $3,904.37 

o Savings Account:  $1,195.04 

• Judy gave a big thank you to both D-D and Jan who made this monthly 

theme—Rhinestone Cowgirl—happen!  

• October is “Think Pink” month. 100% of our 50/50 raffle funds will be 

donated to a breast cancer awareness organization still to be identified.  

Your assignment, should you choose to accept it, is to dress in as much 

pink as you can find! Be thinking pink when you get up that morning! 

Creating that theme is Jan Singyke and Vickie Rutledge. Thank you, ladies! 

o There will be a General Membership Meeting after play, so please plan 

on staying for the meeting.  

o And, Chef Steve will be making something special for us. Closer to the 

date, you will receive an email to reserve your special lunch. 
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• Judy reminded everyone that our start time until the end of the season is 

9:00 a.m. 

• Judy reviewed Net Double Bogey. First, you should not pick up your ball on 

a hole BEFORE reaching net double bogey. Here is an example for hole 

#10, a Par 5: 

Net Double Bogey on a Par 5 is 7 + your pops. Let’s say I have 2 pops on 

that hole, I would pick up my ball at 9 shots and then estimate the number 

of shots I most likely would have taken to finish. For me, I would add 3 if I 

had one chip shot and then two putts giving me a 12. Especially on 

Tuesdays, we are encouraging you to use this if you find you have groups 

waiting behind you or find that your foursome is falling behind the group 

in front of them. 

• Our last official play day is Tuesday, October 17th. After play, we will have 

our year end luncheon where we acknowledge and honor Club members 

for their achievements. This year the banquet will be held in the Clubhouse 

and Chef Steve will be preparing something special for us. We will share 

more details later this month. As in the past, the Women’s Golf Club will be 

subsidizing the luncheon so the price will be reasonable. 

• Judy acknowledged this month’s birthdays:  Deb Warzynski, Kathy Hanley,  

Debi Lang, Jan Lieberman, and Suze Ericson. 

• Everyone received a flyer on their golf cart for the Wine and Appetizer 

social on Friday, September 22nd. It will be a fun evening of wine, food, and 

socializing, and will be open to both club members and guests.  

o Cost is $7.50/person paying in advance and $10.00/person at the door. 

Please see Debbie Steele to pay for this event. 

o There will be cornhole outside on the grassy area and games to play 

inside for your socializing enjoyment. And possibly prizes of 

unspeakable value, too! 

o If your last name starts with A thru M, please bring an appetizer to 

share. If your last name starts with N thru Z, please bring a dessert to 

share. 
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• On October 24th, the week after our last day of the regular season and 

closing luncheon, the Carson Valley Women’s Golf Club is hosting a Nine 

and Dine event. Cost is $40.00/person and that includes 9 holes of golf, 

golf cart, and a delicious dinner prepared by Chef Steve. Reservations will 

be required as our maximum number allowed is 40. This is open for you to 

invite one person to join you, whether it’s your spouse, significant other, or 

maybe a friend in the golf club. If room allows, non-golfing spouses will be 

invited to join you for the dinner portion only after play. 

• Rick Flores, the owner of 395 Golf (an indoor golf venue), offered a one-

hour free session to the ladies’ club members. Everyone received an email 

last week asking if they would be interested in attending a free session. We 

have scheduled the free visit for Monday, September 18th at 9:00 a.m. 

Sign-ups will be required in advance. 

• We have finally set a date for a men’s and women’s club four-person 

scramble. It is scheduled for Friday, September 29th. There’s a a sign-up 

sheet in the Clubhouse on the round table in front of the trophy cabinet. 

Cost is your regular green fees PLUS $10.00 for the prize fund. Handicaps 

will be used to ensure we have A-B-C-D teams.  

• All monetary proceeds from the 50/50 raffle today will be donated to the 

Suicide Prevention Network. Thank you everyone for your generous ticket 

purchases. We have a total of $135.00 to donate! 

• The raffle ticket winners of prizes of unspeakable value were:  Debi Lang, 

Gail Ellingwood, Monica Siewertsen, Suze Ericson, and Julie Marraccini who 

won two prizes.  Congratulations to all the winners! 

• In October, the Club will be doing something similar and donating all our 

50/50 raffle funds to a local breast cancer awareness organization. 

However, we will still have prizes of unspeakable value to raffle off.   

• Kathy Belvel reminded us that we will not have a General Membership 

Meeting in October due to the Year End Luncheon on our last play day. 

• The meeting is adjourned at 2:30 p.m. 


